
 

 

 

 

 

19th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

I know that you are all waiting to hear about what the return to school offer will be from 

Alexander Hosea. We are almost at the point of being able to share this and will be discussing 

the plan with governors tomorrow.  

Please be assured that we are taking great pains to plan provision that will protect the children 

and staff.  Health and safety and well-being is our top priority. We are basing our risk 

assessment on a model version from South Glos, but have given deep thought to all aspects of 

school life at AHS - in particular to try to ensure that children and adults have minimal social 

mixing in our setting.  

We will be running 2 groups for key workers (one for KS1 and one for KS2). Further 

information will follow on Thursday about which year group will be in on week 1. 

In the meantime, I know you will share with me in your gratitude to the teachers for their 

outstanding provision and support in these unprecedented times. You may wish to thank a 

teacher (or other member of staff), who you think has gone above and beyond on national 

'Thank a Teacher Day' on 20th May. 

https://thankateacher.co.uk . We would like to thank all parents for being amazingly 

supportive, kind and thoughtful to our staff, who have been working relentlessly to support 

your children and families 

All the very best, 

Mrs Deb Williams 
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